
 

Notice on changes in website address 

 

Thank you for using JR Hokkaido website. 

 

Our website address will change to the following address on April 1, 2020 for the 

enhanced information security. 

 

•Before change: http://www2.jrhokkaido.co.jp/global/ 

•After change: https://www.jrhokkaido.co.jp/global/ 

 

If you have registered this address in your bookmark, please change it to the 

new address. 

 

Even if you access to the old address, it will be automatically forwarded to the 

new address between April 1, 2020 and September 30, 2020. 

 

 

 

 

JR Hokkaido 


